
DRAFT 
TOWN OF BENNETT 

SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, September 3, 2024, at 10:30 AM 

 

Chairman Brett Hunter called the meeting to order at 10:30 AM. Wesley Koehler and 

Timothy Haskins, Supervisors and Tamara Johnson, Town Clerk were also in 

attendance. 

 

Brett Hunter informed the board that he had contacted Cornerstone Surveying and they 

were willing to survey the unplatted portion of the Summer Road. The cost would be 

approximately $1,000. 

 

Tim Haskins moved to take $1,500 from the equipment fund to pay to have a survey of 

the unplatted portion of Summer Road done.  Wes Koehler seconded.  Motion Carried. 

 

Wes Koehler moved to hire Cornerstone Surveying to survey the unplatted portion of 

Summer Road.  Seconded by Tim Haskins.  Motion Carried. 

 

Brett will contact Bill Anderson, Cornerstone Surveying, to go ahead and complete the 

survey as soon as possible. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 10:45 AM was made by Wes Koehler, seconded by Tim Haskins. 

Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tamara Johnson, Town Clerk 


